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Achievement Assembly

This week children have been awarded certificates for ‘Having a go!’  Well done to the following children: 
Reception: Holly Malloy & Dean Spears  Year 1: Bella White & Jack Howdon    Year 2:  Millie Halliman     Year 3: James Hall    
Year 4:  Sienna Small 
Year 5: Ruby Grey & Falak Mahmood 


Year 6: Aurora Bell-Arkless 
Celebrating Attendance 

Well done to Year 2 for best attendance this week!
Year 6 SATs results

We are incredibly proud of our Year 6 who received their end of Key Stage 2 SATs results this week with amazing results!  Well done to you all!

Just like new! – reminder 
Our PICs will be selling donated uniform on Monday 15th July from 9am – 9.30am in our meeting room.  
Boardroom Challenge
Our Year 5 children have been taking part in Newcastle Building Society’s Boardroom Challenge.  This is a financial enterprise project in which children design and create a fundraising event for charity.  Today a group of six made an excellent presentation to a panel of judges and a parental audience showing how they would support the Heel and Toe local charity.  We could not be prouder!  Well done to them all.  You can see some of the class ideas on posters in Birtley library. 
Friday 19th July
On the final day of term our Year 6 will be celebrating with a Leavers Party.  Parents have arranged for a party bus to pick them up from school at 3.30pm and respectfully ask that you please avoid parking on the street on this day to allow the bus access. 

BTFC Fun Day on 20th July 2019 (11am to 6pm)

There is a super community event planned for the day after we break up for summer.  For more details see the @birtleytownfc Facebook page. 

Get your wristbands from: Birtley Community Hub / The Hanlon / Wadgey’s Bar
Birtley Community Centre – Holiday Fun – Wednesday 31st July to Friday 30th August

Throughout the summer holidays there will be free holiday activities every Wednesday, Thursday and Friday at the Community Centre.  They will run from 10am – 2pm and include a free lunch 
If you are interested then contact Carol Smith on 0191 4102343 to book your child’s’ place.
Breakfast Club 
Our breakfast club runs Monday to Friday from 7.45 to 8.50a.m. Latest time for drop off with breakfast is 8.15 a.m.  

From September charges will change to the first child in a family will be charged at £3.00 and siblings at £2.00. 
Message from Birtley Town under 8 football team

We are currently looking for players that are in Year 2 going into Year 3 in September to join our team.  Further details can be found at https://www.facebook.com/100006439235722/posts/2940432306181382/
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